
 

Friday 14th February  

 

Behind the scenes tour of Maternity, Neonatal and Children’s Ward 

Members of the public are being invited to a behind the scenes tour of the Maternity 

Department, Neonatal Unit and Children’s Ward which will showcase the high quality 

care, services and facilities available to patients. 

The event on Thursday 13th March is being held at Russells Hall Hospital in Dudley 

provided by The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust.   

The tour, starting at 6pm, offers an exclusive behind the scenes opportunity to learn 

more about the work staff carry out and what facilities they have to offer.   

 

“This event represents an opportunity for Maternity, Neonatal and Children’s Ward 

staff to present our outstanding facilities,” said Yvonne Jones, Maternity matron.  

 

“Our ‘behind the scenes’ tour will enable guests to see how we provide our very 

youngest members arriving into the world the best care we have to offer,” said John 

Edwards, Chairman.  

 

The event takes place between 6pm and 8pm (registration desk opens 5.30pm) with 

light refreshments served at the Russells Hall Hospital, Pensnett Road, Dudley, DY1 

2HQ. 

 

Places are limited for this event; anyone wishing to attend should register their 

interest by calling the event organiser Helen Board on (01384) 321124 or email 

helen.board@dgh.nhs.uk 

 

 

NOTES TO EDITORS 

 For more information please contact Chace Smith, Communications 

Apprentice for The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust on 01384 456111 

extension 1316 

 


